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Congratulations to our upcoming  
graduates! 
 
Eighth Grade – Friday, May 16 
Sophie Cunningham 
Taylor Marsh 
 
Congratulations to our Art Show 
Winners!!! 
Best in Show —Grades 5-8 
Colt Kammerer 
Best in Show —Grades PK-4 
Allison Miller 
PK 
1st – Wyatt Ford 
2nd – Caroline Smith 
3rd – Paisley Bickford 
HM – Addison Rogal 
K 
1st – Emma Zungali 
2nd – Savannah Mazurak 
3rd – Garrett England 
HM – Avery Schall 
1st Grade 
1st – Wyatt Sprague 
2nd – Natalie Miller 
3rd – Malia Angelo 
HM – Wyatt Sprague 
2nd Grade 
1st – Sophie Ferguson 
2nd – Natalie Smith 
3rd —Aaron Farabaugh 
HM – Elsie Smithmyer 
3rd Grade 
1st – Aslayna Nagle 
2nd – Cassidy Sprague 
3rd – Emma Nagle 
HM– Cassidy Sprague 

4th Grade 
1st – Anthony Angelo 
2nd – Cameron Nagle 
3rd –  Piper Cornelius 
HM – Allison Miller 
 
5th Grade 
1st – Colt Kammerer 
2nd —Beau Smithmyer 
3rd – Landon Sekerak 
HM – Colt Kammerer 
 
6th/7th/8th Grades 
1st – Sophie Cunningham 
2nd – Taylor Marsh 
3rd – Dawson Groer 
HM  – Callie Greene 
 
 
Many thanks to everyone involved in 
the numerous activities this past week 
and beyond.  
 
Bearcat Bootcamp– Adrienne Rosmus 
and Mary Angelo co-chairs. All the 
Bootcamp volunteer moms and dads. 
 
Teacher appreciation week – Thanks 
to everyone for the numerous treats 
and gifts. For the staff daily gifts  we 
thank you. You made us feel very  
special.  
 
Spring Fling– Chuck Deckard, Lara 
Kammerer, co-chairs, plus the  
numerous volunteers all weekend. The 
Spring Fling and Basket Auction was 
the final fundraiser for the school 
year.  Fundraising Statements will be 
out  as soon as I receive the profit and 
points list from the Spring Fling. 
 
 
 


